
Written Response to: 
 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection  
Augusta, Maine 
Public Hearing, November 22, 2021 
Re:  Central Maine Power Company Hydro Quebec Project 
 
 
 
On November 2, 2021, residents of Maine voted by a 59-41 per cent margin to stop  
construction of the Central Maine Power Company Hydro Quebec transmission 
corridor in Maine.  
 
I am opposed to the CMP Hydro Quebec corridor project.  For financial reasons, the 
project has, at best, only negligible benefits to improve the quality of life in Maine.   
 
In its response to the Question 1 referendum article, Central Maine Power Company 
has publically waged a misleading Hydro Quebec sales promotion campaign … a 
ridiculous CMP word war primarily centered on CMP’s hypothetical application of 
the word “retroactive.” 
 
I request the Department of Environmental Protection revoke the CMP permit to 
construct the Hydro Quebec transmission corridor in Maine. 
 
Everett E. Simpson 
Corinna, Maine 


